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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 

03-12-15 
MISSING RUNAWAY 

 

 

Lily Swearingen, a 15 year old female, was reported missing from Auburn on 02-27-15. 

At this time there are no other leads as to Swearingen’s whereabouts.  

Swearingen is further described as a Caucasian female, 5’4”, 90 lbs, with shoulder 
length black hair, and hazel eyes. Below are two photos of Swearingen. 

If you have any information as to the whereabouts of Swearingen please contact the 
Auburn Police Department at 207-784-7331. 
  
 
      
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

Auburn Police Department 
 

Contact Information 
Sgt. Eric Audette 333-6650 ext. 2074 


